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To Whom It May Concern, Chartered Accountants
& Business Advisers

CANBERRA CITY ACT 2601

Level 10, 1 Margaret Street

RE: Productivity Commission Referral — Caring for Older Australians Sucivey NSW 2080

Aged Care Association Australia (ACAA) in conjunction with Hynes Lawyers and PKF
Chartered Accountants has recently released a report on aged care reform titled ‘Health
Reform — The Aged Care Chapter’.

The release of the report follows a consultation process and an in-depth survey of some
two hundred aged care providers.

The report focuses on the short term reform agenda that aged care providers considered
essential for ongoing sustainability or systemic systems efficiency gains to support
viability.

The report will form part of the ACAA submission to the Commission, however we felt
the team undertaking the review may appreciate receiving a stand alone copy of the

report.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours sincerely

o Y Y

Rod Young Julie McStay, Partner Julie Hough, Partner
ACAA CEO Hynes Lawyers PKF Chartered Accountants




